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Date : 2004/10/01
To Whom It May Concern :

Declaration Letter

High Tech Computer, Corp
No.23, Hsin Hua Rd,
Taoyuan 330, Taiwan

Confirm that based on the marketing strategy, we would like to make the FCC ID,
NMSTP, re-granted. Because of misunderstanding with agency, we asked the agency
to invalidate the FCC ID originally granted on 2004/07/16. Now we would like to
upload again the documents of ST20A under the FCCID, NMS8TP.

Signed on behalf of High Tech Computer Corporation, 2004-10-01

Name - Jesse Hsu
Title : Project Manager



